
St John’s 

Contact Information 
 
Rector    The Revd Matthew Stone 020 8954 3876 
     Email: rector@stjohnschurchstanmore.org.uk 
 
Assistant Curate   The Revd Wendy Wall  07708 264299  
     Email: wendy.wall@london.anglican.org     
 
Safeguarding Officers  Mark Lynch    07982 906833 
     Nancy Newton   07443 487126 
 
Children’s Champion  Sue Wright    07958 499682 
 
Adults at Risk Champion Sheila Oliver   020 8954 4976 
 
 
Churchwardens   Pam Curran   020 8863 3469 
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Parish Office    Karen Stirrup   020 8954 7064  
Tue, Wed & Fri   Email: parsh@stjohnschurchstanmore.org.uk 
9am-1pm 

Monday 9.30am St John’s School Visit with 
Avanti Primary School (Year 6s) 

Tuesday 10.30am Holy Communion 

 2pm Tea & Chat 

 2.30pm 
8pm 

Bushey Home Group 
Rectory Home Group 

Wednesday 12.30pm Little Fishers Parent & Toddler Group 

 7.30pm PCC Meeting 

St John’s Church 

Stanmore 
18th May 2025 

 

Welcome 
We are delighted to see you in church today and  

hope you enjoy your time with us. 
 

If you are visiting (or new), please introduce yourself  
to the Clergy or Churchwardens.  

 

Services today 
 
 
8am  HOLY COMMUNION 
Priest  Wendy Wall 
 
 
9.30am PARISH COMMUNION 
Priest  Wendy Wall 
NT 1   Carole White 
NT 2  Edit Rees 
Gospel Wendy Wall 
Sermon Becky Stone 
Prayers Becky Stone 
Welcome  Pauline Bayliss 
  Maga Niccol   
Warden Shaun Knevett 

 
 
 
 

Bible Readings: 
Acts 3:1-10 
James 5:13-16 
John 5:1-9a 
 
Hymns: 
402 Lord Enthroned in Heavenly  
330 I Will Sing the Wondrous Story 
 (Tune: Hyfrydol) 
175 The Servant King  
73 Bread of Heaven  
34 A New Commandment 
637 The Lord’s My Shepherd  

The Church of England’s online service is available here  

www.stjohnschurchstanmore.org.uk 

ST JOHN THE EVANGELIST - MISSION STATEMENT 
Drawn together by Christ’s love, we seek by his grace to live out his  

commandments to love the Lord our God with all of our being;  
and to love everyone we come across as we love ourselves. 

https://www.churchofengland.org/prayer-and-worship/join-us-church-online/weekly-online-services


St John’s  
The Fifth Sunday of Easter 
 
Collect 
Risen Christ, your wounds declare your love for the world and the wonder 
of your risen life: give us compassion and courage to risk ourselves for 
those we serve, to the glory of God the Father. Amen. 
 
Post Communion 
Eternal God, whose Son Jesus Christ is the way, the truth, and the life: 
grant us to walk in his way, to rejoice in his truth, and to share his risen 
life; who is alive and reigns, now and for ever. Amen.  

Please remember to pray for:  
 

Sick: Sheila Bond, Humberto Oñate and Daniel Simkins. 
RIP: Roseline Akbar.   

Church Flowers 
The altar flowers have been given by Janet Davis, Chris & Jen, Sarah & 
Matt and grandchildren in loving memory of Ray Davis.  

St John’s 
Prayer Ministry at St John’s 
Until the start of the pandemic, we 
had a prayer ministry team who 
offered prayer in the chapel during 
communion for those who wanted to 
receive it. 
 
Through prayer ministry, we allow 
God to speak and work in our 
hearts, lives and circumstances.  All 
of us could do with more prayer in 
our lives. 
 
From 8th June, we will be offering 
you the opportunity to meet with 
two members of our trained team 
which will be led by Marj Mott (Finn’s 
granny). The team will listen to you 
and then will pray with you. 
 
Prayer does not have to be only 
about things of life that trouble us, it 
can also be a time to give thanks. 
 
Becky will be preaching about prayer 
ministry in the 9.30am Parish 
Communion today. 
 
 
Junior Church Games 
2.30pm-3.30pm in Church House. 
We hope to make use of the field, so 
please wear appropriate footwear.  
 
 
Christian Aid 
Thank you for your donations last 
week to support this charity, which 
seeks to fight poverty and injustice 
around the world.   
 
A total of £875 (incl. Gift Aid) has 
been sent to them.  

St John’s School  
Baby & Toddler Group 
St John’s School is launching this 
group on Tuesday 20th May, 
between 1.40pm-3.10pm. 
 
They have carefully chosen a 
Tuesday afternoon so as not to clash 
with other local groups – including 
our very own Little Fishers which 
meets on a Wednesday afternoon!  
 
Please pick up a flier from the table 
that is in the corner of the church 
near the main door. 
 
 
PCC Meeting - 21st May 
The agenda, minutes, financials and 
other papers were sent last week. 
The meeting will take place in Church 
House (first floor). 
 
 
Farewell to Wendy & Shane 
Next Sunday we will (sadly) be 
saying farewell to Wendy and Shane. 
  
Wendy will be taking both morning 
services and conducting two adult 
baptism. A wonderful way to finish 
her ministry with us in Stanmore! 
 
There will be a reception in Church 
House after the 9.30am service to 
give us a chance to say ‘thank you’ 
for all Wendy and Shane have 
contributed to our shared life 
together. They will be much missed. 
 
There will be Pimm’s, lemonade, fruit 
juice, tea and coffee and cake! 


